November 2022

Dear Potential Sponsor:

Thanks to the support of sponsors like you, Eastmont Youth Baseball has been incredibly successful in past youth
baseball seasons. The large turnout for youth registration was record breaking during our 2022 season, and it was
made apparent that kids and families in our community were ready and excited for the baseball season. That means
with the help of sponsor support, Eastmont Youth Baseball will be able to continue teaching local children the
fundamentals of baseball, including the values of sportsmanship and teamwork.

At this time, we are asking that you become a 2023 season team sponsor. In exchange for your sponsorship, your
company name and/or logo will appear on the jersey given to each child on your sponsored team. You will also
receive a picture/plaque of the team you sponsored at the end of the season. The cost of sponsoring a team is $500.

Additionally, the North Washington Cal Ripken Youth Baseball State Tournament for 11 & 12 All Star Teams will
be played on our very own Eastmont 4 Plex Baseball Fields July 5th- 8th, 2023. Sponsorship will be utilized to
assist with this exciting event for our player, families, and community.

Please consider our request as our Board of Directors strive to make baseball an affordable activity for all children

ages four to twelve. For questions, contact us at eastmontyb@gmail.com and thank you for your continued
support, it is greatly appreciated.

Name of sponsoring company

Street Address
City

Contact Person

Email

Website Address

Age Group to Sponsor

Please return this form with your payment by March 15, 2023. Please make all checks payable to Eastmont
Youth Baseball.

[] YES, I will sponsor a team for the 2023 season with the Eastmont Youth Baseball Program.
Payment of $500.00 will place my company name/logo on the front of the team jersey.
**Please attach the desired logo to ensure proper design on the jersey.

L1 YES, I want to support the Eastmont Youth Baseball Program. Currently, I desire to make a contribution to

the general fund of the program to help with the purchase of equipment for the players and/or the 2023 North
Washington Cal Ripken Youth Baseball State Tournament.

Thank You,

Jaime Floree

President of Eastmont Youth Baseball
630 Valley Mall Parkway, #399
East Wenatchee, WA 98802


mailto:eastmontyb@gmail.com

